
Dear Colleagues, 

It’s a pleasure to inform you that the online payment system has 

now been set up and you will be able to register as an early bird 

(with a reduced conference fee) at the conference website. 

www.rc21.org 

The direct link is: 

http://www.rc21.org/conferences/berlin2013/registration-

form.php 

Please take advantage of the secure online payment system with 

credit cards. This eases also our procedures substantially. 

IMPORTANT = The early bird option will be available up to May 

15th, 2013. 

Looking forward to meet you all in Berlin we send you our best 

wishes 

 

Yuri Kazepov                          Talja Blokland 

RC21 President                Host at Humboldt University at Berlin 
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